
DEAR CIE STUDENTS
We are happy to announce that two CIE 2nd level students have
been selected under the Erasmus + Exchange program at Bauhaus-
Universität Weimar, Germany for 2021-2022 a.y.

We sincerely congratulate Abdullo Abdumajidov and Malikabonu
Yusupova on the victory at this stage of the program and thank
the rest of the students for their active  participation!

The students were selected based on their GPA:

Abdullo Abdumajidov – 25.4

Malikabonu Yusupova – 23.8
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